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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM ORDER i w It -
No. 149, series of 2022 [sigrot .
U—f
FOR : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION 02

SUBJECT : CALL FOR RESPONSES ON THE SURVEY FOR HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES (LF2FC)

DATE : MAY 6, 2022

Attached is a copy of the Memorandum from Atty. Cinderella Filipina S. Benitez-Jaro,
Executive Director IV, Commission on Higher Education, regarding the Call for Responses on
the Survey for Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) on the Implementation of Limited Face-to-
Face Classes (LF2FC).

The survey aims to identify challenges faced and/or preventing HEIs from conducting LF2FC
and initial plans for future implementation. Also, this shall provide insight on the preparedness
of HEIs not conducting LF2FC on the continued implementation of flexible learning.

The survey may be accessed through this link: https:/bit.ly/LF2FC-Survey.

We hope to receive your responses on the said survey on or before May 10, 2022 (Tuesday),
12:00 PM. We highly appreciate your preferential attention on the matter despite the brief
notice.

For questions and clarifications, you may coordinate with Mr. Glenn Marco M. Antonio
through email at limitedfacetoface@ched.gov.ph.

ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO

OIC - Diregtor IV

Encl.; as stated

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below:
Link: http://bit.ly/CHEDRO2CSS

Your response shall help us improve our systems

and procedures so we can better serve you.

Thank you.

:rgd/05062022/Regional Memo/Tracking No.

2 Dalan na Imammo Corner By-Pass Road, Regional Government Center, Carig Sur, Tuguegarao City, Cagayan
Website:www.ched.gov.ph Telephone Nos: (078) 304-1650 /(078) 396-0651 / (078) 396-0689 / (078) 304-2105




Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

No. 329, series of 2022

FOR : PRESIDENTS, HEADS, AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS
THROUGH CHED REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

CHED REGIONAL OFFICE FOCAL PERSONS FOR
LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES (LF2FC)

CALL FOR RESPONSES ON THE SURVEY FOR HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF
LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES (LF2FC)

SUBJECT

DATE - 4 MAY 2022

In line with the CHED-DOH Joint Memorandum Circular No. 2021-004, otherwise known as
the “Guidelines on the Implementation of Limited Face-to-Face Classes (LF2FC) for All
Programs of Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) in Areas Under Alert Levels System for
COVID-19 Response,” the Office of the undersigned is conducting a survey on the conduct
of LF2FC in the higher education sector. This survey aims to identify challenges faced and/or
preventing HEIls from conducting LF2FC and initial plans for future implementation. Also, this
shall provide insight on the preparedness of HEls not conducting LF2FC on the continued
implementation of flexible learning.

The survey may be accessed through this link, https:/bit.ly/LF2FC-Survey.

CHED Regional Offices are tasked to disseminate this memorandum to all HEls and ensure
that the target number of respondents is met.

Region Target Number of Respondents
| 87
il 61
Il 152
v 184
MIMAROPA 74

Higher Education DeQéloﬁment Center BuildinQ, CP Ga-rcié Ave.TUPV Campt]s Dlhman aﬁeioh-aiiy, F;hthp;;t.nes -
Website: www.ched.gov.ph Tel. Nos.: 441-1177, 385-4391, 441-1169, 441-1149, 441-1170. 441-1216. 392-5296, 441-1220

441-1228, 988-0002, 441-0750, 441-1254, 441-1235, 441-1255, 441-8910, 441-1171, 352-1871




Region

\'

Vi 111
Vi 119
Vil 72

IX 73

X 84

Xl 82

Xl 82
NCR 179
CAR 49

CARAGA 49

We hope to receive responses from our partner Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) on or
before 10 May 2022 (Tuesday), 12:00 PM. We highly appreciate your preferential attention
on the matter despite the brief notice.

For questions and clarifications, you may coordinate with Mr. Glenn Marco M. Antonio via

email at limitedfacetoface@ched.gov.ph.

For your appropriate action.

ILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO 7,‘/

Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (+63) 998-592-1880
Give us Feedback: https:/bit.ly/OEDCCSS




